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31st March 2023 

Dear Parents,  

 

Thank you 

The Spring Term seems to have flown by…a Tudor Day, a Greek Day, a flute recital, 

Eisteddfod success, a netball tournament, football fixtures, World Book Day, new 

house charities, Parent Forum, a School Review, a visiting opera singer, Hive Hackers, 

winter Cycling Crocodiles, Mother’s Day assembly, PE support for cricket and dance, a 

pop in, and Easter service, cross country, Safer Internet Day, Waste Week, Fairtrade 

Fortnight and International Women’s Day. 

 

Clubs (Article 15)  

Summer Term Clubs will be set up in the first week, starting from Monday 24th April.  

Choir will re-start on Friday 21st April. All private clubs set their own dates. 

 

Disco (Article 31) 

Thursday 20th April, 5.45-7.00pm and all children are invited. The tickets will be £3 

and there will be crisps and snacks for sale. Children can bring their own bottles and we 

will have squash. Tickets on sale via Pay360 Payment portal/ Direct online banking (Les 

Landes School Fund 40-25-41, 31082450 quote family name / disco) or using our new 

credit card machine in the school office.  

 

CAMHS Parent Event 

We have arranged for the Early Intervention Team from CAMHS (Child and Adolescent 

Mental Health Service) to present to parents on Wednesday 26th April at 6pm.  They 

will outline the work they do to support children and families and there will be the 

chance to ask questions.  Please book a space here https://leslandes.schoolcloud.co.uk 

 

Chicken Pox 

So that you are aware, we have several cases across the school. 

 

Dogs 

In the past, we have not allowed dogs onto school site.  However, we would like to make 

a change to this from the Summer Term. If your dog is on a lead, you are very welcome 

to bring him / her into the playground and onto the field after school. This will free up 

pavement space at the main gate and provide a safer exit for children. If you are 

staying after school to use the field, please keep your dog on a lead and under the 

control of an adult. We can review this change at the next Parent Forum. 

 

Cricket opportunity 

Jersey Cricket is offering sessions next term for girls aged 6-11.  Flyer attached with 

a sign-up link. 

 

Summer Term 

We are all ready for some sunshine! There is so much to look forward to in the Summer 

Term…Sports Day, Summer Fayre, disco, new clubs, parent workshops, the Coronation, 

https://leslandes.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Liberation Day, the Tortoise Takeover, the Rainbow allotment project, an Early Years 

art exhibition, Scout Hut residential for Y4 and St Aubin’s Fort residential for Y5, 

transition for our Y6 and welcoming our new families for Reception.  

 

A reminder that the Summer Term will start on Tuesday 18th April. The staff have a 

training day on the 17thApril. 

 

Have a wonderful Easter break. 

 

 

Mrs Charlesworth  

 

Dates  
Les Landes School - School Calendar 
 

https://www.leslandes.sch.je/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1

